PUBLIC HEARING 
BOARD OF EDUCATION
COLUMBUS COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
Monday, April 28, 2025
The Board of Directors of Columbus Community School District convened a public hearing at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, April 28, 2025, at the Administration Building in Columbus Junction, Iowa. 
Present were, President Carol Zuniga, Vice-President Todd Heck and Directors Dan Heindel and Andy White.  Stacy Storm was absent.  In addition, Superintendent Dr. Michael Volk, Business Manager and Board Secretary Neil Mills were present. 
Board Meeting
Agenda
Andy White moved to approve the agenda.
Seconded by Todd Heck.
Ayes: Four Nays: none. Carried.
Budget Hearing
President Carol Zuniga opened the budget hearing for the Columbus Community School District budget for the 2025-2026 school year at 5:32 p.m. 
Board Secretary Neil Mills presented a PowerPoint presentation on the budget and reviewed the proposed tax rate of $10.57188 per $1,000 taxable valuation.
President Carol Zuniga announced she would now close the budget hearing for the Columbus Community School District budget for the 2025-2026 school year at 5:52 p.m.
There were no citizen’s comments at this meeting.
Todd Heck moved to adopt the 2025-2026 budget as presented.
Seconded by Dan Heindel.
Ayes: four Nays: none. Carried.
Andy White moved to adjourn.  
Seconded by Todd Heck.
Ayes: four. Nays: none.  Carried.  
Meeting adjourned at 5:53 p.m.

______________________________				________________________________
Carol Zuniga, School Board President                                                 Neil A. Mills, School Board Secretary
